

29th January 2021

## Dear Parent/Carers

Firstly, a big thank you to the parents and children that are accessing and completing all of the daily learning that is being set by class teachers. We cannot express how much your support, perseverance and diligence with this will benefit your child. We are very appreciative of the support.

Secondly, thank you to those parents that completed the access to remote learning survey.

Looking at the responses to this survey we can see that:

- some children are still attempting to access their leaning via a phone. If this is happening in your house please contact us and we can discuss loaning one of our DfE laptops to you
- some families do not have the internet. .Please contact us as we have some data SIMS that can provide you with 30GB of data to use
- some children are accessing their learning via a games console and would prefer a
  device with a keyboard. Again please contact school to discuss how we can possibly
  provide support



Mrs C.A. Smith (Head of School)





